TIMBERGATE NEWSLETTER - AUGUST 2021

Welcome to our new homeowners

We have two websites to keep you informed: <u>Timbergate@gmbac.com</u> and <u>info@houstonhoa.net</u>

Trash pick up - Texas Pride
Recycling on Tuesdays
Regular and heavy trash on Fridays.
Please do not leave trash out more than one day prior.
Tree cuttings must be no longer than 3ft. long and tied up in small bundles.

Parking Rules in effect.
Red zones - No Parking at anytime.
Yellow visitor parking- permit required
(see street signs for instructions).
No Parking on top of the curbs or grass.
No trailers allowed in the streets.

Property maintenance
Keep your yards manicured (even outside of your fence towards the
alleyway and driveways).
Hardiplank must be clean and painted (no mold).

Junk mail, empty cups/ cans/ bottles should not be left on the grounds.

Please register your email address with our management company at houstonhoa.net to make sure you get all of Timbergate updates.